
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Cooper, Berkley <Berkley.Cooper@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 8/23/2016 9:17:47 AM
Subject: RE: iPhone

Thanks!
 
From: Cooper, Berkley 

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 9:17 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: iPhone
 
Richele, I just forwarded your email to my director Jim Remsey to see if he can push it to your phone


Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 23, 2016, at 9:04 AM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Berkley,
 
Hope you are doing well! I tried to put the SafeNet Mobile Pass on my phone and it hasn’t downloaded.  
Tried several times last week.  I spoke with Doug Reynolds at DOA and he couldn’t help.  I seem to 
remember you saying that sometimes it has issues? Could you help? I am in Wade Hampton today in the 
Governor’s conference room as they are putting carpet in our office this week.  I am not sure where you 
are, but I can run by since we have a roomful of displaced people working at the conference table. J
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
 
 
 
From: Cooper, Berkley 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 4:27 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: iPhone
 
Richele, I need for you to turn your new iPhone off if it isn’t already off and then power it back on, when 
it comes up it should be configured with your 803-231-9763 number.
 
Thanks,
 
Berkley L. Cooper I
IT Services Spec III, Agency Computing Support Services, Division of Technology Operations
Division of Technology
 
The South Carolina
Department of Administration
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1200 Senate St. Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-0266 | (803) 917-3152 mobile
 
Need Support?
(803) 896-0001 | (800) 922-1367 toll free | servicedesk@admin.sc.gov
 
 
Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 
1, 2015, the Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
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